Mr. Ilayden was a part of the first
class that graduated from
Walterboro High in 1983 and has
worked here a total of 22 years!
Mr. Hayden was a part of the
military club and enjoyed being in
NHS. "I wish the NIIS would now
volunteer in the community like
they did back then," Mr. [ayden
said.

Coach Polk graduated from
Starbille Mississippi in 1977. Back
in the day, he enjoyed going out
with friends, pep rallies, and
sports. Coach Polk has been at this
school for 26 successful years.

that had to deal with school and hard

difficulties, Mrs. Vincent overlooked

her most memorable experience was
prom.

about 14 years. Ile graduated from

Coach Ritter thinks classes are now

was graduation.

Mrs. Vineent graduated high school in
1969. She was a very mature young lady

times in society. Even with the societal
everything and had a really great high

school experience. She was a part of the
projection club, which she adored, and

Coach Ritter has worked at CCIHS for
John C. Calhoun High School in 1984.

much harder. He enjoyed all sports and
said that the best part about high school

Mrs. Culler graduated in 2003 from
CCHS, and immediately went to college
to pursue teaching. After college, she
began her career at CCHS. In hish
school, Mrs. Culler enjoyed socializing,
playing varsity soccer, and being in the
musicals for chorus.

Mrs. Liles graduated from Wando High
School in 1979 and has worked at CCHS
for 18 years. "The best part about high

school is not having and responsibility
other then going to school," Mrs. Liles §
said. "I was in NIIS, the German Club §
and Yearbook Class". Mrs. Liles shared. |
She enjoved shopping, going to the |
movies, and every vacation she was able
to take was at the beach.

Ms. Gehlmann graduated from Walterboro
High in 1993 . Ms. Gehlmann participated
in the BETA club and FCA. She loved the
pep rallies and socializing with her friends.
Ms. Gehlmann believes that there is a lack
of discipline since she has been in high
school. She also believed that parents were
more involved with the staff.

Ms. Drawdy graduated in 1979 f
Williamsburg Academy in Kingstree, SC.
She was a Sports Editor for the school
newspaper and was the first girl to letter in
football. She was in NHS and chorus. Ms.
Drawdy has been working at CCHS for 26
years. " When I was in school, we respected
our teachers and all adults,"

Ms. Drawdy shared.



